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The JLAF is a statutory body established by the three councils shown below, to provide advice as to the improvement of 
public access to land in the area of Bath & North East Somerset, Bristol City and South Gloucestershire for the purposes 

of open-air recreation and enjoyment of the area.  Its views do not necessarily represent those of the three councils. 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Joint Local Access Forum (JLAF) 
for Bath & North East Somerset, Bristol City and South Gloucestershire 

 
 

Graeme Stark, Secretary to the JLAF Telephone: 01225 477650
Lewis House, Manvers Street, Bath, BA1 1JG Email:  graeme_stark@bathnes.gov.uk
  
 

To Whom It May Concern  

Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
Membership of the Joint Local Access Forum (the JLAF) 
 

Thank you for your interest in becoming a member of the Joint Local Access Forum for Bath & 
North East Somerset, Bristol City and South Gloucestershire. 
 
I enclose an application form and other relevant information, including the Terms of 
Reference of the JLAF.  We aim to select members from their written applications so 
please do give as much information as you can about yourself, your interest in rights of 
way and open access or in access to the outdoors. 
 
There is more information about the JLAF and details of past meetings on the internet at 
http://www.bathnes.gov.uk/services/streets-and-highwaymaintenance/public-rights-way/local-
access-forum You can also download a copy of the application form from the website to 
complete and return by email. 
 
If you have any questions about this appointment process or would like to discuss any other 
aspect of the JLAF then please do contact me using the details at the top of this letter. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

Graeme Stark 
 

Graeme Stark, Secretary to the JLAF. 


